
SAVE THE DATE 

Wednesday May 8, 2013 (finals week) 

Asian and Pacific Connections at HPU 

Free Pau Hana including pupus, wine and validated parking at Aloha Tower! 

The faculty in the Asian and Pacific Studies Program would like to facilitate a venue for social 

interaction between scholars and staff across a myriad of disciplines who share an interest in 

Asian and Pacific areas of study. We are taking the initiative to provide a space where we as a 

university can come together to make innovative connections that can grow into collaborative 

and cross-disciplinary efforts that will best serve our students, our university and our 

communities. One of the most productive and effective ways to foster innovation is to provide a 

regular social space for faculty and staff to talk story and make connections. 

This will be the first of what we hope will become an annual event that we hope everyone will 

look forward to at the end of each Spring Semester. 

 

Who: You! Any full time or adjunct faculty, staff or administrator with any connection to the Asian and 

Pacific regions in their professional work, research, personal life or interests are invited. 

 

What:  Pau Hana with free pupus and open wine bar… and get this, validated parking! 

 

When:  Finals Week. Wednesday, May 8, 2013. 4-6pm. 

 

Where:  Aloha Tower Marketplace at The Villa 

(Take first escalators up to the Mauka – Diamond Head corner of Aloha Tower Marketplace’s 2nd floor) 

 

Why:  Because you deserve free pupus and wine after a hard year’s work! 

 

How:  Brought to you by the Asian and Pacific Studies Program with gracious funds provided by: 

Department of Arts and Humanities  Department of English 

Department of History    College of Humanities and Social Sciences 

 

Questions: call or email Matt LoPresti at 544-0207 or mlopresti@hpu.edu 


